
Contact:
Robert Hascall
Stanwood-Camano School District
26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292
360-629-1200
rhascall@stanwood.wednet.edu

TO: Stanwood Camano School District Board of Directors

FROM: Robert Hascall

SUBJECT: Contract with Snohomish County to provide Student Support Advocates

DATE: February 20, 2024

TYPE: Action Required

Attached is the renewed contract with Snohomish County Human Services Department
continuing the program and funding for Student Support Advocates in the
Stanwood-Camano School District. The District’s contract with Snohomish County funds
the program from January 1, 2024, through December 31, 2024.

The Student Support Advocates funded by the county are providing support to students
at all schools. This document reiterates the program description, minimum service
requirements, and funding structure, which is cost reimbursement.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board’s approval of the attached contract with Snohomish County.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice

www.stanwood.wednet.edu
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